
 

 

 

Name: Warick Kopp 
 

 

Peak Hill, NSW 
2869 

Content: 
We are seeking the installation of an underpass on our property to allow us to safely move our sheep
from one side of the railway line to the other. 
We are a major Merino sheep operation selling sheep throughout Australia and overseas. 
We carry 18,000 sheep on our property with the property being bisected in half by the railway line. 
We have sheep crossing in mobs of 200-600 many times throughout the year and without an
underpass or some other way of safely moving them this would have a big impact on our business. 
Moving valuable stock across the railway line with the proposed number of train movements and
speed of the trains would prove extremely dangerous for both the people and stock involved. As well
as family members who move sheep we have employees who continually work with the sheep
moving them when necessary and this would be a massive WH&S issue for us. 

 
 

 

 

 




